
                             
              

 

 

 
 

Metromont Promotes Suzanne Aultman to VP of Engineering 
 
 

Greenville, S.C. -- Metromont Corporation is pleased to announce that Suzanne Aultman has been 
promoted from Technical Manager to Vice President of Engineering for our Corporate Engineering 
department in Greenville, S.C. Suzanne has been with Metromont for 18 years, quickly making her mark 
as a trusted source for all things engineering and a mentor for young engineers. Suzanne is heavily 
involved in ACI and PCI and standards development, and most recently, she was recognized as Engineer 
of the Year for the Piedmont Chapter of the South Carolina Society of Professional Engineers for the year 
2021.  

With headquarters in Greenville, S.C., and six manufacturing facilities across four states, Metromont 
Corporation is the leading producer of structural and architectural precast on the east coast. For 85 
years, Metromont has been a pioneer and innovator in the precast industry, providing unmatched 
precast solutions for the parking structure, multifamily/student housing, data center, office/commercial, 
industrial, and mixed-use markets.  

 

 
                                           


